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The Sub-Committee 
recommends that in order 
to provide clarity on the full 
scope of the programme, 
future updates on the 
Housing Transformation 
Programme should include 
a full list of all projects 
under each workstream, as 
well as additional detail 
mapping out the customer 
journey. Councillor 

Lynne Hale 
 

Housing 

Rejected 
 

Recommendation is rejected on the grounds 
that a full overview of the programme, with a list 

of projects under each workstream has been 
provided in the original cabinet paper 

(December 22) 
 

The customer journey project is currently 
underway and further details can be provided 

as and when is appropriate. 

Susmita 
Sen, 

Corporate 
Director of 
Housing 
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